
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
EMCS – Structural suspension of direct Progreso MX call 
 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
We regret to inform you that due to on-going schedule disruptions of the 
EMCS service Hamburg Süd decided to suspend the Progreso MX call for 
all coming sailings with immediate effect. 
 
All future southbound Progreso bookings will loaded on Eurosal service and 
will be transhipped at Cartagena CO with our ITFS service on a fortnightly 
basis.   
 
 
 
 
Please contact your Hamburg Süd representative with any 
questions you may have. 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Hamburg Süd   

CUSTOMER ADVISORY 
 

March 2017  
 

 


